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“The Birth of Jesus Christ caused a universal joy to the whole world.” ~ St. Alphonsus Liguori

 From the Mother General
Dear Friends of the Daughters of Mary,

	 During the weeks before Christmas, we joyfully look forward to the birthday of our Infant Savior. 
St. Alphonsus, speaking of the advent of the Son of God, writes, “What rejoicing there is in a country when 
the first-born son is born to a king!  But surely we ought to keep still greater festival when we see the Son 
of God born and come down from Heaven to visit us.”  Thus, throughout the season of Advent, we strive to 
prepare our students and our own hearts for this “festival.”


